From: Jay Talerman <jay@mtclawyers.com>
Sent: Monday, August 22, 2022 5:30 PM

To: Ginny K. <ginny@kremerlaw.net>
Subject: 241-245 Turnpike Road (Andrea's)

Good afternoon Ginny: Please be advised that we have received your letter regarding the above-
referenced matter. While we disagree with your factual and legal assertions, please be assured that we
take all such matters seriously and will be in touch as the situation may warrant.

Jay

Jason R. Talerman

Mead, Talerman & Costa, LLC

730 Main Street - Suite 1F - Millis, Massachusetts - 02054
Phone 774.993.5000

jay@mtclawyers.com - www.mtclawyers.com

\

The information contained herein is confidential and may be protected by the attorney-client and/or other applicable privilege(s). It
is intended only for the named recipient(s). If you are neither an intended recipient nor a person responsible for delivery to a
recipient, you are hereby notified that any unauthorized use, dissemination, distribution or reproduction of the contents hereof is

strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.

If you have received the above transmittal in error, please delete the message and any attachment(s) hereto from your e-mail system
and notify us immediately.
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